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Dozens of Californians lost their lives in wildfires and other
natural disasters in recent months.

In response to the widespread emergencies, Gov. Jerry Brown
and  legislators  want  to  change  insurance  rules,  emergency
alert systems and debris removal policies and spend more money
on fire protection. If passed, these new laws would add to the
many protections already enshrined in state law for those who
have  experienced  natural  disasters,  including  substantial
relief from property taxes.

State  officials  are  warning  residents  should  expect  more
natural disasters due to the effects of climate change.
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